Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 2:53 PM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 11:25 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Murray Kennard

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| don't agree with rate increase. We do not have the privilege to get wage increases every year and by not getting an
income increase forces us to have a budget at home so we can afford our bills. Gas is one of them. We use our gas when
needed and try not use when possible to keep our bills low. | encourage Enbridge to keep the current rate we have now,
and look deeper in your operations to keep the cost as low as possible for your customers.

Thank You.

-- Attachment --





